
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 8, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 451 
RE: Northeast Snow Storm 
 
 
The Northeast is digging out of the recent snowstorm that has plagued the northeastern region 
for the past 72 hours.    
 
The rail ramps supporting Baltimore, Kearny (Harrisburg), Philly, Harrisburg, Little Ferry, 
Bergen and many of the New England ramps including Pittsburgh, Cleveland, Boston, 
Syracuse and Worcester and open but operating at a limited capacity as the CSX railroad 
continues to plow the terminals and eradicate snow drifts in the terminals -  5 to 6 foot high in 
some locations. 
 
Overall, all of the major rail ramps supporting the Northeast have been negatively affected by 
the recent storm and it will take the balance of the week to return to normalcy.  Outside of 
terminal delays, many trains operating to and from these locations have been delayed because 
of the snow and icy highway conditions make it difficult to shuttle crews to and from trains. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain thanks you for your patience and understanding during these winter months. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Business Development 
Representative. 
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